Dear All Clients,
Greetings of the day!

This is with reference to SEBI circular, SEBI/HO/MRD2_DCAP/CIR/2021/0598 dated July 20, 2021 &
SEBI/HO/MRD2/DCAP/P/CIR/2021/667 dated November 23, 2021 wherein clearing members are
required to collect from trading members at least 50% of the total collaterals in the form of cash
and/or cash equivalent. Accordingly trading members would need to ensure margin collection from
their respective clients to meet the laid down requirement.

In view of the above, please note that w.e.f. May 02, 2022 as per our risk management policy, you
shall be required to maintain minimum 50% of the total collaterals in the form of Cash and /or Cash
Equivalents. We request you to kindly take note of the same and ensure that such requirement is
met. In absence of adherence to the above requirement, a penal charge will be levied.

For any further assistance, please feel free to speak to your Service Manager. Alternatively, you can
write to us at info@aristrocapital.com.

Assuring you of our best service always.

Best Regards,
Aristro Capital Markets Limited



